Pamela Pengelley Awarded the Stockwood Memorial Prize for Legal Writing

Thursday, June 10, 2010

Pamela Pengelley of the Toronto office, was awarded the Stockwood Memorial Prize for legal writing. The David Stockwood Memorial Prize honors the contributions of David Stockwood, Q.C., LSM, who served as the editor of The Advocates' Society Journal from 1991 - 2008. Pamela was awarded this prize at the Advocates' Society AGM and End of Term Dinner at the Metro Toronto Convention Center.



Pamela Pengelley Member

ppengelley@cozen.com Phone (416) 639-6672 Fax (866) 867-7613

